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Dear Parents/Carers,        

 

World Book Day 2nd March 2023 

 

This year, our World Book Day celebrations will have a PD (Personal 

Development) theme, and the books we share with the children on this 

day will all be focused on feelings, friendship, families, children’s differences and what 

makes them special. 

 

For this reason, we are inviting children to come to school wearing something that 

represents them.  This might be their football kit because they are a footballer or 

because they want to be one.  They might belong to a Brownie/Cub group and we 

would love them to wear their uniform.  Perhaps they have a different hobby that 

represents them and has a special outfit/uniform, for example, dance or martial arts.  

Maybe they have a favourite superhero and want to dress like them.  If they have a 

favourite dress, tracksuit, costume, or even pyjamas, that’s fine too.  Children can 

come dressed as their favourite movie character, their favourite person, even their 

favourite teacher!  Obviously, we would love to see some favourite book characters 

too!  Anything goes! 

 

We hope that our children will enjoy expressing themselves and sharing with their friends, 

why they have chosen their outfits.  We also hope this will help you, as parents/carers, as 

you will not need to buy a new costume for the day. 

 

More information about the day will follow. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Miss Hooper and Miss Tonks 

English Leads 

 


